
May 20, 2020

Fire Restrictions Update from the National Forest Service:

Stage 2 fire restrictions (see below) are in effect for all National 
Forest System lands in the Rio Grande National Forest.

Current conditions are not being updated by district. 

Our Sheep Creek fire danger signs will continue to be set to 
Extreme 

Fire Restrictions Special Order

https://www.fs.usda.gov/Internet/FSE_DOCUMENTS/fseprd742901.pdf

